THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO
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October 2%, 1982 é;cp

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Division of Licensing

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Emergen~y Plans fo- AGN-~20l1 Reactor at U.N.M,

You will find enclosed ten copies of the updateed Ewcrgency Plan for the
AGN-201 reactor operated by the University «f New Mexico.

Sincere]y yours,
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Cr g Robgrtson

Prof_ssor
Chief Reactor Superviser
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CHEMICAL & NUCLEAR ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
TELEPHONE 505: 277-5431



